
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Mr Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 
 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 
 

Subject: Updated SEC & SEAC – Vocational Controlled Assessments 
 

Date:  4th February 2020 
 

 

Reference is made to previous communication issued on the 28th January on VET Controlled Assessments. 

 

MATSEC wishes to note that allocation, invigilation and access arrangements shall be handled by the 

Examinations Department. 

 

The Examinations Department will be communicating with Heads of School with regard to the above. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 


